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Dear Birth Parents, 

 

Thank you so much for the opportunity to tell you a little bit about who we are as a 
family! We can’t imagine the strength and courage it must take to make this decision. 
We are full of respect and admiration for you and your love for your child. 

We are Megan and Joe. We have been married for eight years and feel so blessed to 
have found one another. We are truly each other’s best friends, and we have so much 
fun and find so much meaning in being together and growing together. We both come 
from loving, close-knit families and always wanted to grow our own family. We adopt-
ed our precious daughter Lucy 4 years ago, and she has been and continues to be the 
biggest blessing in our lives. She brings us more joy than we ever thought possible, and 
we love her more than anything!  

We feel we have so much more love to share and are so hopeful that we will be able to 
expand our family by adopting another child. Lucy has a sensitive heart and has been 
so caring and empathetic from a young age, and we know she would be the greatest, 
loving older sister. She is so eager to have a sibling to play with, help care for, and love. 

Joe works full time as a city appraiser, and Megan loves being a stay at home mom. For 
fun as a family, we like to ride our tandem bicycle around with Lucy in the back in a 
burley, grow fruits and vegetables, sing and dance, play board games, and play out-
side. We love our neighborhood: there is a park and splash pad right down the 
street, we love walking to the library, and Joe is able to ride his bike or walk to work. 

We also enjoy traveling and exploring places we haven’t been. Another favorite 
thing to do is spend time at Megan’s family cottage up north – swimming in the lake, 
boat rides, having campfires and eating s’mores, and quality time spent with Me-
gan’s parents, siblings and spouses, and our nieces (4 girls – Lucy can’t get enough of 
playing with her cuzzies!) We also have found a great community at our church, with 
lots of young families and friends for Lucy. 

Thank you so much for taking the time to read our profile and for considering us as 
potential adoptive parents for your child. We hope that you will find the family that 
is the best fit for you, and we pray for strength and peace for you on your journey. 

Blessings, 

Joe , Megan & Lucy 

B i r t h  Y e a r :  
Joe: 1990 

Megan: 1990 

M a r r i e d :  
2013 

C h i l d r e n  i n  
h o m e :   

One daughter 

R e l i g i o n :  
Christian 

R a c e / E t h n i c i t y :  
Joe: Caucasian/Hispanic 

Megan: Caucasian  

O c c u p a t i o n :  
Joe: Appraiser 

Megan: Stay-at-home 
parent 

E d u c a t i o n :  
Joe: Bachelor’s Degree 

Megan: Bachelor’s 
Degree 

H o b b i e s  &  
I n t e r e s t s :  

Reading, riding bicycles, 
boating, cooking, and 
playing board games. 
Joe: Gardening, sports 

Megan: Music and 
playing the piano 

P e t s :  None 

H u s b a n d  &  W i f e  
a r e  b o t h  

 n o n - s m o k e r s  

These individuals have met all requirements of the State of Michigan and of Catholic Charities West Michigan 
to become adoptive parents and are waiting to welcome a child into their home. If you would like more infor-
mation about this family, please contact: Stephanie Busch | 616.356.6293 | pregnancy@ccwestmi.org 

J O E  &  M E G A N  


